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FLORIDA POWER B LIGHT COMPANY

August 31, 1973

Mr. Angelo Giambusso, Deputy Director
for Feactor Projects

Directorate of Licensing

U. S. Atomic Eneryy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Giambusso:
S

Re: St. Lucie Plant Unit No. 2
E e ]

Report

Florida Power & Light Company hereby submits for your review one hundred
copies of the St. Lucie Flant Unit Ne. 2 Environmental Report, Volumes

1 and 2 in accordance with you letter of August 30, 1973. An additional

one hundred cop es are following by separate shipment and one hundred copies
are reserved for you which are available upon request.

Yours very truly,

b oA ¢ [ AL e
Robert E. Uhrig J/
Director of Nuclear Affair
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cc: Mr. Jack R. Newman
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E. A. Adomat
Executive Vice President
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